Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Holborn Tower 2017/1815/P

From: Anthony Jennings Sent: 05 June 2017 12:33

To:

Subject: Re: Holborn Tower 2017/1815/P

Dear Laura,

BCAAC is in principle opposed to all proliferations of air conditioning equipment on grounds of energy conservation - its use should be cut back, not increased.

In this particular case the re-siting of one unit is an improvement but any increase in size is unacceptable. Similarly we are opposed to any more units at roof level on what is already an extremely inappropriate and unsightly building.

Kind regards,

Anthony Jennings